
 
 
 
 

MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF ADARE RATHKEALE 
 

TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY 8TH OF DECEMBER 2020. 
 
 
 
 
Question submitted by Councillor K. Sheahan 
 
I will ask at the next meeting for an update on when the Reilig Mhuire Burial Ground in 
Askeaton is going to be extended. 
 
 
REPLY: 
 
We are currently in the process of completing tender documentation for the new 
extension to Reilig Mhuire Burial Ground in Askeaton. 
 
Subject to the successful appointment of a contractor, the works should be completed by 
the middle of 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________ 
Caroline Curley 
Director of Services 

National and Regional Shared Services. 
 
3rd December, 2020. 

 


